Tax Donation Receipt

The Arizona Law Enforcement Canine Association, Inc.
A Registered 501C.3 Non-Profit Organization - TIN 35-2498130
3370 N. Hayden Rd #123-411 Scottsdale, AZ 85251

We wish to thank you for your charitable donation to The Arizona Law Enforcement Canine Association.
ALECA is committed to providing the best training and equipment to the officers in our state and your
donation helps us accomplish that task. Along with training, we also provide a means of communication
and networking for Law Enforcement Officers around our state, on best practices in policing, K9 handling
and emerging Law Enforcement trends.

Donations from generous benefactors such as you support many ALECA programs such as The Arizona
Police K9 Memorial for fallen Arizona Police K9s, located at Wesley Bolin Plaza in Phoenix, The K9 Officer’s
Survival Seminar, The K9 High Risk Deployment Seminar, and our signature event, The Desert Dog Police
K9 Trials held every spring in the East Valley

We hope you will have an opportunity to join us this year at the K9 Trials. Please remember to visit our
website: www.alecapolicek9.com for all news and upcoming events, as well as photos of our K9 teams in
action.

Date:

Donation Amount: $

Donation for:
( Sponsor a team for K9 Trials, general donation, etc. )

Donation Other: Value of Donation: $
(food, drinks, materials etc )

ALECA is a 501C3 not for profit charitable organization. Although contributions are generally tax deductible, we do not
offer nor provide any tax advice. Please consult your tax professional for assistance regarding deductibility of your
contributions. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.
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